
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary, NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Dear Ms Howland, 

"S)~ 
Please add my name to the email list for Docket 16-576, TOU. 

HerbArcher3@gmail.com 

41 Spring Hill Rd 
Mont Vernon, NH 
03057-1605 

2/14/2019 

I'm a retired director from BAE SYSTEMS, and in my retirement years have taken a keen 
interest in distributed residential solar and energy storage as a means for reducing risk on our 
current grid. I am active in the Hillsborough Area Renewable Energy Initiative (HAREI) - a 
volunteer group that assists other citizens in "solar raisings," much like our ancestors came 
together to assist farmers in barn raisings. 

In pursuit of these interests, I attended yesterday's meeting and found the discussion to be of 
high quality and quite relevant to my interests as an Eversource DG NetMeter customer. 

At the conclusion of the meeting, we were invited to submit comments, and it is in the interest of 
coordinating my comments with those of others that I'd like to add my email address to your list. 

Herbert Archer 


